
          13 July 2020 

NOTIFICATION 

I am directed to inform all concerned that one of the close family members of an employee of 

the universityhas tested COVID-19 positive. Under the circumstances, as a precautionary 

measure the meetings scheduled for the next two days are postponed. The sanitization of the 

university premises, particularly the office of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, is going to be 

undertaken at the earliest. Therefore, it is notified that the University will resume its 

scheduled activities 48 hours after the sanitization process is completed and the safety 

protocol is ensured. 

Sd/- 

(Amzed Hossein) 

Registrar (Officiating) 


